
From:   Steven VanLaningham   

To:   Hung Le   
Date:   December 01, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0922-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello Mr. Le,
The initial submittal for this application asked for a start date of March 31, 2021. However, we are moving
ahead of schedule and I have been asked to see if we can have the license start on March 1, 2021
instead. I did not see a way to change this on the application. Can you help me with this or advise me
how to do this?

Thank you very much,
Steven VanLaningham
Senior Staff Systems Engineer
ESA, Fort Worth


